
 

 

Please join us  

at an Open House honoring  

Deborah McCoy 

 for her thirty-three years of service 

 to the University of California, Riverside 

Tuesday, June 28, 2011 

3:00 – 5:00 pm 

Campus Health Center  

*Please bring a picture or memento 

 for a keepsake book 

 

RSVP by June 21, 2011 to barbara.moore@ucr.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


